To our wonderful parents,

In September of 2023, Pastor Dorie spoke on the ministry action plan of our ministry. In
this plan, she expressed the desire to be in the community of Springfield in an

impactful way in 2024,

Atter lots of prayerful consideration, we have chosen the Safe Families organization to
partner with as a serve project this year. Safe Families is an organization that gives
relief to families in crisis. This nonprofit helps hundreds of families each year. Our goal
of 500% in 2024 will go to covering the expenses of helping a family in crisis.

We recognize that monetary donations can be hard for a children’s ministry. However,

we chose this project as a way to get the whole family talking about what it means to

donate/give to those in need. WE NEED YOUR HELP! As we expose our children to the
concept of offering and serving others, we ask that you partner with us in this feat. We
pray that your family can bring the conversation into the home and find creative ways

to help your children bring their own offering to church on Sunday mornings.

As our church gets more involved in our community this year, we have more serve
projects coming! We hope that you join us in this heart of service and love for our

Springfield community!

With love,

Pastor Dorie and the First Naz Children’s Team

Email: Firstnazkidegmail.com




